Translation of a letter reseived by the Society's Surveyors

at Buenos Ayres from the Co., Argentina de Nav,

With reference to our interview of vesterday we
beg to confirm that we have no further interest in retaining
the class of the steamers "DUBLIN" and "LAMPORT" and therefore

you can have them withdrawn from Lloyd's Register,
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